INSPIRE | CHALLENGE | EMPOWER

February 2017

Dear Parents/Caregivers

At Glenfield Intermediate we offer ICAS tests. These tests are based predominantly on the Australian
curriculum and are administered in a number of countries around the world. We will be offering the following
tests:

English

Maths

Science

Spelling

Writing

Digital Technologies

I you would like your child to participate in the ICAS tests, please complete the permission slip below and
return it with the payment to the office by Friday 10 March.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Amany Morkos
amorkos@glenfieldint.school.nz

2017 ICAS Permission Form

Please return this form with your payment, to school no later than 10/03/2017

I give permission for my child, of
Child’s name Class
to participate in the following 2017 ICAS assessments.
Please select the subjects you would like your child to participate in:
. School el et I Fee
Subject/Paper Year Official Sitting Date Participation Fee Enclosed
Digital
Technologies 7/8 23 May 2017 NZD$8.50
Science 7/8 30 May 2017 NZD5$8.50
Writing 7/8 12-16 June 2017 NZD$19.50
Spelling 7/8 © 14 June 2017 NZD$8.50
English 7/8 1 August 2017 NZDS$8.50
Mathematics 7/8 15 August 2017 NZD$8.50
TOTAL
Students must sit on the official date for each subject_ to be eligible for UNSW medols
Please find $ enclosed for payment of the total fee.
Date; P2 09 444 6582
Name of Parent/Guardian F: 09 443 4528

E: enquiries@glenfieldint.school.nz

Signature of Parent/Guardian

138 Chivalry Road, Glenfield
Auckland 0629, New Zealand
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